
Dear Patterson Families,

I hope you are all well and staying cool in
this heat! 
 
Living in this uncertain time can take a
toll on one's mental health, which is why
it is so important to take care of
ourselves. Spending a few minutes every
day practicing gratitude can improve
overall health. I hope the included
activities and prompts will help guide
your family in practicing gratitude and
having some fun!
 
As always, please do not hesitate to
reach out if there is anything I can do to
support your child(ren) or family.
 
 
Warmly,
 
 
Meghan Schultz-Rathbun, NCC
School Counselor
Patterson Elementary School
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